
KINDERGARTEN 
ENROLLMENT

Fall kindergarten enrollment is for children turning 5 years old on or before 
Aug. 31, 2024. All kindergarten students must live in Harvard or Devens 
with proof of residency. 
Kindergarten enrollment will take place online through the PowerSchool 
parent portal. The link for enrollment may be found on the  Hildreth 
Elementary School website main page starting Feb. 12, 2024. Please 
contact Jessica Reynolds at jreynolds@psharvard.org with any ques-
tions. Screenings will be scheduled after all registration documents are 
completed.
The deadline for the school to receive online enrollments is March 29, 2024.
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Hildreth Elementary School
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